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18th November 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Date for the diary 
Turning on of lights in Robertstown – has been changed to Sunday 
December 1st at 5.30pm  
 
Gentle reminder about Parent Teacher meetings this Tuesday 

and Thursday, school will close early on both days at 2.20pm. 

Due to Parent Teacher Meetings this Thursday, Playball mentors are 

kindly starting earlier at 2.20pm on Thursday 21st of November and 

finishing at the normal time. 

School Closure 
School will be closed on Wednesday November 20th to facilitate staff 
training. 
 
There will be rugby training starting today for the next four Mondays, for 

3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th classes, during school hours. Children are to wear 

their tracksuits. 

Next Friday 29th of November the school is holding an intercultural day. 

There will be lots of activities taking place with the aim of teaching 

everyone in our school community about all the different cultures we 

have here in Robertstown National School. The children are encouraged 

to wear in traditional pieces of clothing from any different cultural 

background or even just the colours or a jersey of another country.  

http://www.robertstownns.ie/
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A reminder to the 1st and 2nd class parents to sign and return the white 

forms handed out last week for “Happy Maths”. 

2nd class have their next Communion mass this Saturday the 23rd of 

November in Allenwood Church at 6.30pm. Prayers of the Faithful and 

readings will be sent home with your child this week. 
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